
From: Thomas Toye
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: August 13th meeting of the ZBA
Date: Monday, August 05, 2019 2:53:18 PM

Hi Karen,

I will be on vacation next week and will not be able to attend the August 13th meeting of the
ZBA.

I am an abutter to the applicant for the 27-31 Newmarket Road.    Please pass on this message
to the BOD that as an abutter to this property, I do not have any concerns about the existing,
accessory parking lot being reclassified as a primary use.

Thank you,

Tom

Thomas A. Toye IV
Broker/Owner/Realtor

Arthur Thomas Properties, LLC
278 Washington Street
Dover, NH 03820

Office: 603.413.6175

www.ArthurThomasProperties.com
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